
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                           

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

         

 
        

 

           

 

            

 

 
         

 
 

 

          
 

 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Issue No.10 

17th Nov 2022 

Dinner – Week 3 

 

What’s on Next Week…. 
Monday –  
Choir Club – P4-7 
Boys’ hockey Club– P6/7 
Tuesday –  
Swimming P5/6 
Piano  
Thursday –  
CS Moments School Photography 
Flute  
Cooking Club 
Saturday –  
AQE Test 2 
 

 
 

 

Stars of the Week  
 

P1/2 – for great work on space. Frances for super reading. 

 
P3/4 – Sophie for excellent work on numeracy. Emily Mc for great 

perseverance.  
 

P5/6- Thomas & John for an excellent attitude to all work.  
 

P7 – Harry for showing great interest and enthusiasm in our ‘We’re at 
War’ topic.  

Lacey for super fraction work in numeracy.  
 

Choir  
Our school choir have two performances booked for Christmas. They 
will be singing at Trinity House, Garvagh on Monday 28th November 

and Tesco, Coleraine on Wednesday 30th November. Please arrange to 
collect pupils from Trinity House at 3pm and 2.45am at Tesco.  

Thank you. 

Ulster hockey Blitzes 
The boys and girls had a great time at the Ulster Hockey 

Blitzes in Coleraine. Playing 10 games between both 
teams, finishing with 7 wins, 2 draws and 1 defeat. Not 

bad!! 
A big thank you to Mrs Parkhill, Mrs Small and Mrs Kelly 

for organising, coaching and transporting the teams. 
#GoGorrran  

Operation Christmas Child 
Last chance – boxes are being 
collected tomorrow morning.  

Christmas Performance 
Primary 1-7 will be taking part in 

a joint performance of The 
Magical Jigsaw. The performance 

will take place at 11am on 
Monday 12th December in Main 

Street Presbyterian Church in 
Garvagh.  

Everyone is welcome.  
 

School Photographer 
The school photographer will be in school on 

Thursday 24th November, to take individual and 
family photos. There will also be a class photo 

for Primary 1 and Primary 7.  
  

Remembrance Sunday  
Thank you to our P7 pupils who came along and 
represented the school on Sunday. It was also 

great to see so many of our pupils there 
representing other community groups.  

 

Class Copper Challenge 
Begins Monday 21st November finishes Monday 

19th December.  
Simply bring in any coppers and 5ps and pop 
them in your class bucket. The class with the 

most will earn a special treat.  
All proceeds will go to our Eco-fund that will help 
to resource and upkeep our new outdoor areas.  


